
25th ANNUAL PUMPKIN PATCH 

 

The pumpkins are scheduled to arrive on Saturday, 

October 2nd at 9:00AM. 

HELPERS TO UNLOAD THE PUMPKINS ARE NEEDED 

The pumpkin patch will open on October 4th and 

remain open every day up to and including October 

31st. 

Weekdays the patch will be open for 2 shifts; 

2:30 PM to 5:00PM and 5:00 PM to 7:30 PM 

Weekends the patch will be open for 3 shifts; 

12:00PM to 2:30PM< 2:30 PM to 5:00 PM, and 5:00 

PM to 7:30 PM. 

That is a lot of shifts and the need for a lot of 

volunteers to staff those shifts. To make it as easy 

to volunteer as possible we have FOUR ways you 

can sign up; 

1. Go to the Church website (cpfumc.org) and 

scroll down the image and a pumpkin will 



appear and you can pick and choose from the 

available days and times. 

2. Click on the link below and that will take you 

directly to the sign up sheet and again you can 

pick and choose from the available days and 

times. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZV9A29

vDe82QgVUbcFxnxiG-

ajMonw6OXEJLCFmHhfA/edit?usp=sharing%0d 

3.  For those of you who do not desire to use a 

computer you can e mail me from your phone 

at grandmamosier@icloud.com  I will try to 

match your desired days and times and send 

you back a confirmation. 

4. For those of you who desire to not do that you 

can call me at 512-680-0450 and I will access 

the sign up sheet and we can get you signed up 

THIS IS A WHOLE CHURCH FUNCTION AND WE 

NEED AS MANY AS POSSIBLE TO HELP SO THAT 

WE CAN SHARE THE LOAD AS A CHURCH 

mailto:grandmamosier@icloud.com

